Battleship Memorial Park

3rd and 4th Grade Field Trip

USS Battleship Memorial Park
2703 Battleship Parkway
Mobile, Alabama 36602

Thursday, October 12, 2023

Dear parents,

We are super excited about an upcoming learning opportunity to explore the USS
Alabama Battleship Memorial Park. The cost of the trip will be $8.00 for each student and an
addition $5.00 for any chaperone that would like to attend. We will leave the school at 8:15 on
Thursday, October 12th. All students will ride the bus and chaperones may follow. Chaperones
that are going on the trip can meet in the cafeteria. Students should be at school no later than
7:30 A.M. and meet in the classroom. Students are required to wear jeans(or school uniform
bottoms) and this year’s spirit shirt or they may wear a school uniform. No out of uniform attire
is allowed. Students should bring a sack lunch. Please make sure your student’s lunch and
drink are labeled with their name. We wil eat lunch at the park. We will return to school by 2:00
P.M.

Please complete and return the permission slip and money by Friday, September 22, 2023.
No late permission slips will be accepted.

Yes, my child has my permission to attend the class
field trip to the USS Alabama Battleship Memorial Park on Thursday, October 12, 2023.
(cost $8.00 per student)

No, my child will not attend the field trip.

Yes, my child will have a chaperone that will attend the field trip.
(cost $5.00 per chaperone)

No, my child will not have a chperone that will attend the field trip.

Please remember that siblings are not allowed to attend field trips with students or chaperones.
(See Family Handbook General Policies/Field Trips on page 23)

Parent’s name
Contact number during field trip

Total amount enclosed

[J Cash [J Check




